Gentet, Matthias

From: ANTHONY KAY
Sent: 28 October 2016 18:26
To: Planning
Subject: Lancaster Gr
ANTHONY H. KAY LLB. 26 Crossfield Road
SOLICITOR Hampstead
Non-practicing London NW3 4NT
020 7586 2068
VIA EMAIL
28 October 2016
Planning Dept.

London Borough of Camden

Dear Sirs,
18/20 Lancaster Grove NW3
Application Ref. 2016/5676/P

1 am writing to object to the above planning application. Permission was specifically granted in the past on
the strict condition that all development rights were removed. I consider it extremely important that this type

of planning application is strictly enforced; and therefore, quite apart from any other factors, that this
application is refused.

Yours faithfully,

AHXKay



